
ATTACHMENT MAN-22 

CITY OF NASHUA 
Petition for Valuation Pursuant to RSA 38:9 

DW 04-048 

City of Nashua's Responses to Pennichuck's Public Interest Data 
Requests - Set 1 Round 1 

Date Request Received: May 5,2005 Date of Response: June 10,2005 

Request No. 1-1 69 Respondent: Brian A. McCarthy 
Request: If the City acquires any or all assets of PWW, does the City plan to 

exempt itself from PUC jurisdiction over the regulation of rates? 

Response: Since Nashua does not plan to have different rates inside and outside the 
City, it will not be subject to N.H. Public Utilities Commission regulation 
in the ordinary course of events. 




